Sample Letter/Email to Member of Congress from Small Business

Dear [MEMBER OF CONGRESS],

As a small business owner, I am writing to express my deep concern that Congress is continuing to consider sweeping anti-innovation legislation in the form of H.R. 9, the Innovation Act and S. 1137, the PATENT Act.  If enacted, these bills would significantly weaken patent rights and make it far more difficult for small businesses, entrepreneurs, startups, inventors, and other innovators to protect their ideas from infringement. 

Patent protections are particularly important for small businesses, which act as a major driver of innovation and job creation in our country.  H.R. 9 and S. 1137 would place an unnecessary burden on individual inventors and legitimate small-business patentees, making it more difficult for them to grow their companies and raise much-needed capital.

We can address patent litigation abuse without irreparably harming our nation’s innovation economy.  I urge you to oppose H.R. 9 and S. 1137. 

Sincerely, 
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